
 
16th April 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Welcome back to Fishergate School for the summer term.  I do hope that you have all had a really 
restful Easter break. Although we are only a few days into term I have thoroughly enjoyed my new role 
as Acting Headteacher and have already started work with the Senior Leadership Team to prepare for 
the autumn term.  
I met with Tina Clarke this morning as part of her transition to head teacher at Fishergate and arranged 
other dates for her to be in school, to get to the know the children and staff and to hopefully get to 
meet some of the parents.  
 

Staffing 

               
We would like to offer our congratulations to Amy Batchelor who is expecting her second child at the 

end of September. Amy will be continuing to work through the summer term and for a week in the 
autumn term. We wish Amy all the best. 

 
Parent Interviews 
A quick reminder that Parent interviews will be taking place next week on Wednesday and Thursday 
after school. If you haven’t already made an appointment please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Clubs 
 
Your child should have brought home their club letter showing which clubs have been allocated to 
them. There were a number of forms returned with no name so if you haven’t received a form back 
please see Mrs Deighton in Reception as there are a few clubs with limited spaces. 
 

 
 

As part of our ongoing support to Macmillan Cancer care, we will be having a wear green day on 
Friday the 24th of April. Your child can come to school wearing anything green (hat, socks,t-shirt etc) 
for a donation of £1.00. Thank you for your continued support in this worthwhile charity. 
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Chicken Pox 

Just to make you aware that we have a case of Chicken Pox in EYU/KS1/KS2.  Chickenpox usually 

begins with a fever, feeling generally unwell, recommended period to be kept off school is five days 

from the onset of spots. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Sarah Dixon 

(Acting Headteacher) 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Parent Interviews – Wednesday 22nd April and Thursday 23rd April 
 
Macmillan Wear Green day – Friday 24th April 
 
Year 3/4 trip to the Yorkshire museum 
 
Mrs Engleman’s Class – Monday 11th May 
Miss Teale and Mrs Ekers’ Class – Tuesday 12th May 
Mr Snowden’s class – Wednesday 13th May 
 

 


